
 

 

 

 

 

21 September 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardians 

 

Please note that the Grade 12 reports will only be available in the first week of the 4th 

term, as they are still writing in the last week of the 3rd term.  

A notification will be sent out to inform parents when the reports have been released.  

 

Thank you for understanding. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

JC Kruger 

PRINCIPAL 


